
OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

 
 Executive Director of Education Services 
 Education Glasgow City Council 
 Maureen McKenna City Chambers East Building 
  40 John Street 
  Glasgow G1 1JL 

 
 
 
 
Our Ref MMcK/SMcC   
Date 31 March 2021 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS:  PAYMENT UPDATE  
 
We wrote last month to let you know of the final school meal and Spring payment and promised to 
write when we had additional information. 
 
We can now confirm that additional school meal payments will be paid to eligible families with 
children in P4 to P7 and secondary school pupils to cover the outstanding period before a return to 
school and will be paid into bank accounts on Wednesday 7 April 2021. 
 
For P4 to P7:  you will receive £25 to cover from 1 March to12 March. 
 
For S1 to S6: you will receive £60 to cover from 1 March to 1 April. 
 
Children in P1 to P3 returned to school on 22 February so have no outstanding money due to 
families. 
 
If you think that your family might qualify for free school meals, please visit our website to find out 
more details on the eligibility criteria and fill out an application at 
https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/schoolsandlearning  There’s also a list of frequently asked questions 
which may help with any enquiry you have. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
MAUREEN McKENNA 
Executive Director of Education 
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